
 

@fibparkacademy  

              10th Sept 2021   

            Being the best you can be. 

    Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to our new school year at Fibberley Park Academy. It has been lovely to welcome new children and families to our 

school this year and we have  also enjoyed getting to know our new members of staff and welcoming them into the 

“Fibbersley Family.”  I will be outside school at the start and end of the day throughout the week– please come and say hello 

and introduce yourself.  

The children have had a really good first week back and  have really enjoyed the sunshine and the opportunity to meet and 

play with their friends.  Our main communication platform is ClassCharts.  If you haven’t got a login yet– please contact the 

school. 

In school we will be following the latest government guidance regarding COVID.  The school COVID contingency plan will be 

posted on ClassCharts and available to collect at the school office.  If you have any questions about COVID please do not  

hesitate to contact the school office or message your child's teacher through class charts. 

 Have a lovely weekend.   

                                       Mrs Sugars 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Friday 16th September                                                    Year 4   Earthquakes & Volcanoes in-school Workshop 

Friday 17th September                                                    Year 6   Swimming begins - Autumn Term 

Monday 20th September                                                Year 6   Maya Archaeologist Workshop 

Wednesday 29th September                                          Year 3   Egyptian Workshop 

Thursday 11th November                                                Year 2   Blakesley Hall Birmingham 

Tuesday 19th October                                                      Individual school photographs. 

   REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, make contact with your child’s class teacher via ClassCharts, telephone 
or email in the first instance. If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member 
of SLT. 

We are taking part in the Morrisons 'It's good to grow' campaign where Parents and carers are given  

vouchers every-time they spend £10 or more.  The vouchers will go towards gardening items for our 
school.  Drop your vouchers into the school reception or class teacher - the more we collect, the more 

gardening items we can claim for our school. 

 

                                            https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/   

https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/
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   Pride – Passion – Positivity  

                                   

                                            Our Fibbersley Stars from this week 

                                Well done to... 

RL Everyone!  

Good start to new term 

2I Everyone! 

Good start to new term 

4S Billy & Rebecca 

RH Everyone!  

Good start to new term 

2H Violet 5L Ajesh &  Summer 

RA Everyone!  

Good start to new term 

3D Kayla & Andrzej 5R Isabella & Trent 

1B Logan & Emily 3G Lily Mae & Bogdan 5X Ekam & Megan 

1C Haswin & Paige 3M Kyra & Logan 6H Amelia & Jayden 

1W Hayley & Harry 4D Layton & Lexi 6B Gabrielle & Alfie 

2B Joey & Phoebe 4P Casey & Asa 6M Archie & Millie 

All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year 

Group. 

                     RH 95.6%                        1C 99.3%                   2B   97.3%                3D  98.5% 

 

                               4P  98.3%                            5X 100%                                6H 98.7% 

Please Insure children have the correct kit in school on P.E. days 

  RA       Tuesday       RH   Thursday      RL   Friday 

  Yr1       Monday & Friday 

  Yr2       Tuesday & Thursday 

  Yr3       3M & 3G   Tuesday & Wednesday     3D   Monday & Tuesday 

  Yr4       Thursday & Friday 

  Yr5       Wednesday & Friday 

  Yr6       Wednesday 


